
SANTAQUIN CITY 
FIRE & EMS DEPARTMENT 

 Fire Chief Ryan Lind  
firechief@santaquin.org              

 
                Phone: 801-754-3211     Cell: 385-329-6271 

 
 
To:        Mayor, City Council Members, Staff 
From:   Ryan Lind, Fire Chief 
Date:    7/17/2024 
RE:        Surplus Radios 

 
Santaquin Fire and EMS has 20 portable radios, and 6 mobile radios that we need to surplus 

These radios are approximately 18 years old, and no longer supported by Motorola. In addition to the 

age, these radios will not function on the new UCA system going live in October 2024. 

These radios have been replaced over the last several years, with the final radios budgeted for in FY 

24-25. with the new APX Series radios that will work on the system. 

Our goal is to surplus these radios and to be able to donate them to an agency that has a need for spare 

parts.  

Along with the radios, we have (3) six slot battery chargers that need to be surplused out as well. 

 

Mobile Radios  Model XTL 2500  qty 6 

Portable Radio Model  H46UCH9PW7BN 

 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns 

 


